
First Year Induction Programme 2024, Black Advisory Hub  
 
All new Black undergraduate, foundation year and postgraduate students are warmly welcome to 
register for an online induction session coordinated by a student team from Cambridge’s Black 
Advisory Hub. This pre-term online induction event is an opportunity for new students to learn how 
to confidently navigate relevant student services, ask questions of current Black students about their 
experiences, as well as meet other Black students from a range of colleges, courses and societies. It 
will be followed by a programme of in-person activities during term time.  The first online event is 
scheduled for Thursday 19 September, 1-5pm.    If you are commencing your studies in 2024-25, are 
a self-identifying Black student and would like to attend the initial online event, please find the 
registration link here.  For more information, please look for updates on the Black Advisory 
Hub website, or email contact@blackadvisory.hub.cam.ac.uk  
 

https://www.blackadvisory.hub.cam.ac.uk/
https://www.blackadvisory.hub.cam.ac.uk/
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=RQSlSfq9eUut41R7TzmG6cz1eoX2oP1Et0qIT9hKy6ZUMExDWUhSVEZRUEpHT0pHU0FCVFQ3V0dGVS4u
mailto:contact@blackadvisory.hub.cam.ac.uk

